
Special Meeting Highlights 
July 24, 2023 

Thanks to everyone who attended our Special Meeting of Presbytery by 

Zoom on July 24.  At that meeting, it was decided by a 64-2 vote to:  (1) 

Authorize and approve the sale of the Highland Reginal Ministry Center 

(HRMC) property (formerly Highland Presbyterian Church) in 

Gainesville, (2) Grant authority to the Board of Trustees to market the 

property for sale to an ultimate purchaser yet to be identified and (3) 

Authorize the Board of Trustees to complete the sales transaction with an 

ultimate purchaser as determined by the marketing process. 

 

With thanks to the Board of Trustees for their work, the meeting was 

adjourned with prayer by Moderator Rev. Dr. Susan Rose. Please mark 

your calendars for our next stated Presbytery meeting on October 3. St. 

Giles will host and Zoom participation will be available.  

 

God bless! 

Charlie Evans 
 


